DASHWOOD MEN’S CLUB
c/o John Trembulak, Secretary
PO Box 238
Dashwood, Ontario NOM 1IN0
519 237-3622 trembulak@hay.net

December 14, 2017
To the Municipal Councils of Bluewater and South Huron,

On behalf of the Dashwood Men’s Club, I write this letter to inform you that at our regularly
called meeting on December 11, 2017, we had discussion concerning the Dashwood Community
Centre. The discussion revolved around “rest room renovations and improvements.”

Using the hall for our meetings and various functions, we know first hand the difficulties
using these facilities. Improvements and renovations are vitally needed and necessary for the
community and all who use the Hall, and especially for our many seniors and those with special
needs.

Therefore, in an effort to help the process along to accomplish “rest room renovations and
improvements, " and in an effort to support our community, we, the Dashwood Men'’s Club, moved,
seconded, and carried that the we will commit $30,000.00 towards this project. We additionally
want to encourage that renovations happen as soon as possible.

Thank you in for your support of our community and it’s residents.

On Behalf of the Dashwood Men’s Club,

Rev. John E. Trembulak III, Secretary



